
The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium

℅ G&G Management

109 Oak Street, Suite 201, Newton, MA 02464

 

MEMORANDUM
 

To: All Residents

From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management

Date:  September 14, 2016

Re: Pool Area closed September 20th and 21st for carpet install

 _____________________________________________________________________

Please be advised that the pool and the pool area will be  closed and unable to be accessed on 

September 20th and 21st all day. The carpet surrounding the pool will be replaced during these 

days and we do not want any residents in that area while they are working. You should be able to 

use the area on September 22nd. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Kelly at (781) 455-6565 ext 9222 or 

email at kbarba  @gandgrealty.com  .

If you rent your unit, please notify your tenants.

 

Thank you for attention and cooperation to this matter.

 

Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for

The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium


